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HEAD OF SCHOOL'S CORNER

Assalamu Alaikum NUI Family!

What a year it has been! We began the year by putting in place Covid
protocols and spending months socially distancing and masking, testing
and quarantining and we end the year gathering and celebrating! How
gracious is Allah! In the past few weeks we have had class parties,
performances and graduations/celebrations. We also celebrated the
3rd grade students Khatm al Quran with an Ameen celebration. It was
refreshing and rejuvenating to be able to spend time socially with our
students and their families.

A great big thank you to our teachers, staff and administrators who
love your children and nurture them as their own! May Allah swt
reward them and may they see the fruits of their work in their lives and
in their families. Thank you parents and families for your support and
your trust in us. By choosing NUI, you choose to raise your children
within the fold of Islam and all it's ideals. May Allah swt guide us to
perfect our service to Him.

Enjoy your summer, minimize screen time, increase family time, and
build family habits around ibadah. | am grateful to Allah swt for leading
me in a journey that brought me to this beautiful community.

See you in the fall inshaAllah!

Leila Shatara
Head of School
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NUI started a new tradition this school
year, a fun-filled school-wide Eid
celebration. Students enjoyed Rizzo's
Wildlife animal show, Mad Science and
Mr. Softee's ice cream truck. The day
was filled with henna and outdoor games.




The NUI students were finally able to go
on field trips this term. It's such a
special time when our students can
gather together for fun educational
trips off campus. These trips are very
exciting and memorable for the students
and staff.










The last few weeks of the school year
were filled with performances and the
PreK-3, PreK-4, Kindergarten, 5th
grade and 8th grade
graduations/celebrations.
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